
The following were at the Meeting 12 Aug 2006, held in Rexburg, Idaho.  Rich Belnap (Vinson), 
Brent Belnap and Mark Belnap, (Hyrum), Pat Johnson (Joseph), Wallace Belnap, (Oliver), 
Florence Ilene Ward (Amasa), Iola B Murray and Audrey Hobson (Francis Marion), Wes Cox 
(Reuben), Jim Marriott, (Gilbert Rosel) 
Lois Goodmansen, (Lola) Glenda Guinn, Dorothy Harper, Nadine Allen (Martha Jane) 
  
Brent Belnap (2nd Vice President) Conducting 
  
Conference began with the invocation offered by??? At 3:05 PM. 
  
The following persons have been nominated by the Belnap Family Organization to serve as 
Officers from August 2006 until August 2008:  President Florence Ilene Ward, 1st Vice President 
Richard Dwane Belnap, 2nd Vice President Brent J Belnap, Treasurer Joy M Belnap and Glenda 
H. Guinn Secretary. 
  
The count of persons attending the reunion was around 200. Thank-you for all your work over 
the last two years.  
  
The next reunion will be held in Utah, August 2008.  It has always been the second Saturday of 
the month.  We have found Idaho people come to Utah reunions; but Utah people don’t come to 
Idaho.  It was brought up how successfully the Wagon Train reunion was attended. 
  
We have the following new Representations as follows: 
  
Reuben 
Melvin Wesley Cox, 3162 Millerama Ave, West Valley City, Utah 84119  
(801) 968-7634, wesbon@msn.com 
  
Martha Jane 
Nadine N Allen 3262 South Bountiful Blvd. Bountiful, Utah 84010 
(801) 292-3266, Cell (801) 455-9576, Nadine_allen@msn.com 
  
Hyrum 
Mark Belnap 33E 265 N Orem, Utah 84057 
(801) 224-5114, Cell (801) 494-3974, mebelnap@yahoo.com 
  
Still vacant are: Adaline, Mary Louise, and Isadora 
  
Don Hammon, (Crier Editor) has a new email address dhfw80d@hotmail.com  
  
Agenda # 1 how can we make the Belnap reunions better? 
  
We need to have games for the young and teenagers.  They are our future officers and 
representatives of the Belnap Organization; we need to keep their interest.  Many family 
members are leaving after lunch.  We need manpower to help with the games. 
Many suggestions were made: 
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• Changing the location to a water park or amusement park  (which could also be 
expensive) 

• Games, such as fishponds, treasure hunt, ball games, rent equipment that the children can 
jump on.  A bag of treats for each child. 

  
It was expressed that maybe even a reunion committee other than the officers and representatives 
to help. 
  
Brent suggested we start our teleconference on Tuesday September 26, 2006.  We all agreed that 
all teleconferences would be on Tuesdays instead of Mondays.  We picked the 4th Tuesday of 
each month at 7:30 PM Mountain Standard, daylight saving time.  The number to call is: Toll 
free: 1-866-548-4717, Participant Pass code: 936467#.  Toll: 1-719-785-9434. 
  
The benediction was offered by ////// at 3:30 PM 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Glenda H. Guinn 
(801) 825-5507   
  
 


